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What a wonderful final week of the spring term it has been! Each
morning, we have journeyed through Holy Week in worship, welcoming
families to share the story with us. It has been a truly special time of
reflection within our school family.

The sunshine has lifted our spirits, and the generosity of our school
family has been incredible. The donations for the Bethany Project-
games, colouring books, crayons, and more-have been amazing, and I
have them all packed in my suitcase, ready to take with me. 

I have also been blown away by the kindness of our families in
supporting this year’s charity. With an extremely generous £2,000
donation from a parent, our fundraising total has now reached £6,800
—surpassing our target! We look forward to adding to this amount
before presenting it in July.

I’m sure you’ll agree that our children are more than ready for a well-
earned rest. I wish you all a wonderful Easter break, however you are
spending it, and I look forward to hearing all about it when we return
for the summer term.

Mrs McArdle
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Weds 23  April - School re-opensrd

Tues 29  April - Parents’ Evening th

Weds 30  April - Fri 2  May - Year 5 residentialth nd

Thurs 1st May - School closed for polling station
Thurs 1  May - Parent’s Eveningst

School lunches - Price Increase
In line with Lancashire County Council’s charge to schools,

due to food and labour increases our school dinner price will
increase to £2.90 from 23rd April 2025
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Please download the
Xpressions app to receive
notifcations from school.
Contact the office if you have
any questions.

If you’re shopping in Tesco, our school’s project for out of
school club opportunities will start at the beginning of April

and we need your votes!  Please also encourage your family
and friends to support us by using their blue token given at

checkout. 

Thank you

Parents’ Evening bookings are now live!
To make your appointments please login at: 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/barrowprimary

We have over 50
pre-loved summer
dresses available 

£2 each
See school office



THIS WEEK
The Last Supper Worship was led by our

wonderful Year 4 children
Our Year 2

children led
our Palm
Sunday

Worship

 Good luck to Mrs Porter and Mrs McArdle as
they travel to visit 'The Bethany Project'

Year 5 led a beautiful worship
reflecting on the significance of

Good Friday

Year 6 led our final Easter Worship
reflecting on Easter Sunday

Happiness Heroes,
Miss Fallon, Mrs

Moir and Mrs
Porter visited the
new nursing home

in Barrow

A fun afternoon for our Barrow Buddy
Easter Eggstravaganza!


